
Follow-up Testimony from Marsha Faryniarz H.171 
 
1).  Has anyone reached out to staff regarding BFIS upgrade input?  The answer is no 
  
2).  What is the full cost rate for infant/toddler care?   If the Y charged what we needed to cover 
our full expenses for Infant/Toddler in Burlington, we would need to increase our current rates 
by approximately $80/week/child.  This means our current infant rate would be roughly $470 vs 
the current $389 we charge for infant care.  
  
Lastly, there was a math error in the subsidy numbers I submitted.  We charge $389/week for 
infant care, we receive $280/week from the state for families who qualify for 100% 
subsidy.  This is a difference of $109.00/week, not $117.60.  The $3800 loss per week due to the 
subsidy gap is still correct.    
  
I appreciate you getting this information out to the committee members.  Thanks again for your 
support Bridget.   
Marsha 
  
Marsha Faryniarz 
Interim CEO 
GREATER BURLINGTON YMCA 
298 College Street, Burlington VT 05401 
(P)  802 652-8140 
(E) mfaryniarz@gbymca.org  (W) gbymca.org 
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